

## St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 7<sup>th</sup> November

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

#### PTA/Friends

Thank you to everyone who attended the coffee morning last week, it was very productive and we are getting ready for the Christmas Fair on Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> December after morning Mass. To help prepare we are asking for donations either from you or your places of work for the 'Den of Secrets.' This is where the children can choose and wrap a present for a relative. If you can help, please send items to the office as soon as possible. In addition we are having two non-uniform days; On Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November in exchange for a bottle for the tombola and the 25<sup>th</sup> for the chocolate tombola. The next coffee morning is on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> November at 9am. Thank you.

## Easy Fundraising

We have now registered for easy fundraising and ask that if you buy online from a participating retailer you include our school at checkout as we receive a donation. For more details or to register please visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk.

#### **Music Night**

Next week on Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November we are holding an 'Open Mic' music night in the school hall from 7pm. For only £5 you will be fed and treated to some quality local music and our very own house band (Mr Smith, Mr Mountcastle and Mr Broomhead). Tickets are available from the school office, Father Michael or the football team. I hope to see you there. (Sorry this is an adult only event).

# Fraction Week

This week is Fraction Week in school and to celebrate on Friday the children can wear a fraction of their school uniform; for example ¼ uniform and ¾ own clothes; I look forward to your creations.

Thank your support.

M Mountcastle





